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SECRETARIAT, —

e e

Port Blair, the 25th Oct., 1993.

Sux*

To

The Asst.Secretary (Vig.),
AN Administration,

Port Blair,

Sub:i- Review of defence and development
plans - certain important points
concerning A & N Islands - Progress
report -~ regarding.

Sir,

Please find encloged herewith
the progress report on construction of Andaman
Trunk Road and ceontact made with the Jarawas

and Sentinelese for the half year ending 30.6.,1993.

Yours f tnfguy,

Enclo: AA 0TI

£ (8.A.Awa
Director (Tribal Welfare)
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